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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Attention: Mr. Roy P. Zimmerman, Branch Chief

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket No. 50-206
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1

Reference: Letter, Mr. R. P. Zimmerman (NRC) to
Mr. Harold B. Ray (SCE), dated November 8,1990

The reference forwarded NRC Inspection Report No. 50-206/90-11 resulting from
the Emergency Operation Instruction inspection conducted by Mr. G. Johnston
and other members of the NRC staff during the period of September 13 through
Septeuber 28, 1990, and requested a response by December 14, 1990.

During a discussion with Mr. D. F. Kirsch of your staff on December 3,1990,
we requested addit |:nal time to prepare the required response. Consistent
with Mr. Kirsch's agreement. this letter confirms that SCE will provide the
response by January 28, 1991.

Please advise if you require any additional information.

Sincerely, ,

d OI/ - -

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V
C. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3
C. D. Townsend, NRC Resident Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1
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